
Date: December 12, 2017 
 
From: Peter Baumgartner 
 
To: Candida Cianci, Environmental Assessment Specialist 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
 
By email: cnsc.ea-ee.ccsn@canada.ca 
 
Subject line: In Situ Decommissioning of WR-1 at the Whiteshell Laboratories Site 
 
CEAA Reference number: 80124 
 
Comments:  
 
Dear Ms. Cianci, 
 
Please find my additional attached comments to: 
 
Environmental Impact Statement  
In Situ Decommissioning of WR-1 at the Whiteshell Laboratories Site 
Pinawa, Manitoba,  
Rev. 1. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Peter Baumgartner, P.Eng.Ret. 
 







<Signature Redacted>

<Address Redacted>
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